
Hickory Flat Public Library on Schedule to Be 
Completed in Late Summer 

 

 
 

Sequoyah Regional Library System has announced that construction of the Hickory Flat Public 
Library Renovation and Expansion project, which broke ground in January of 2023, is currently 

scheduled to be completed in late July of 2024.  
 
 

The majority of construction on the building has been completed. The next phase of the project 
consists of shelving installation, furniture installation, collection reshelving, equipment and technology 
installation, as well as staff placement and training. This phase is expected to take up to 12 weeks to 

complete.  
 
 

Updates to the design of the Hickory Flat Public Library include three conference rooms, a larger 
community space with updated technology, an outdoor courtyard with an exciting play design for 

children, and a unique roof with elevated roof stacks.  
 
 

“Our architect got creative, working within the confines of the existing roof line and revolving roof 
conditions, without adding additional unnecessary cost to the budget,” says Angela Cortellino, 

Executive Director of SRLS. “The entire building was painted to update the appearance and match 
the overall aesthetic of the renovated space, which includes existing exterior brick.” 



 
 

The design also reflects a building meant for community use. “In addition to the conference rooms 
and community space, this design features a space we are calling ‘the third space.’ It is a space 
someone can work in, meet others in, or just casually gather,” added Cortellino. The third space 

design at the Hickory Flat Library features multiple access points to power, flexible furniture, unique 
seating, and even access to a kitchenette. “We want the community to feel like this is where they can 

come and spend time, and accomplish what is important to them.” 
 
 

With an expanded and renovated library facility, the community will have more space for books and 
technology; larger areas for programs, meetings, collaboration, and creation; and additional seating 

for study and quiet reading. 
 
 

The project includes a renovation of the Hickory Flat Public Library building, originally built in 1993. 
The library’s original 10,000 sq. ft. will be expanded and 7,800 sq. ft. will be added. Designed by CAS 
Architecture, the Hickory Flat Library Renovation and Expansion construction is being completed by 

Hollandsworth Construction.  
 
 

Please continue to visit SequoyahRegionalLibrary.org/hickory-flat-project for updates and 
announcements about this project. 

 

http://sequoyahregionallibrary.org/hickory-flat-project

